
IMPORTANT NOTICE.

Be aware that you are now required to turn off all
electrical devices that you have on you. By doing
so, you will automatically disconnect from your

data, bluetooth and wifi.

Your health is our priority, as are the team who
work here and our families who live on these

premises.

For future appointments, remember to switch off
before entering.

If you are a regular client, you will have already
been made aware of the health implications of

wifi. However, whether you are a regular client or
a new client, we are always happy to discuss this

and any other health topic with you.

If you do not wish to comply or continue with your
appointment, please make us aware so that we

can adjust our bookings accordingly.

From The Team at GHC, we thank you.


